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6th January 2022 

 
Dear Parents 
 
As you are aware Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth is celebrating her Platinum Jubilee this year and an 
additional bank holiday has been added to the calendar for this year. 
 
The nationally set bank holidays to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee falls within the May half term 
holiday on Thursday 2nd June and Friday 3rd June and therefore schools have been asked to adjust their 
term dates to take account of the additional bank holiday. 
 
The Governors have approved for Edith Cavell’s additional days’ holiday will be placed at the end of the 
academic year in July 2022. Therefore, the final day of the summer term will be brought forward by one 
day. The final day of the summer term will now be Thursday 21st July 2022 and the school will close for the 
summer holidays at the end of this day. 
 
The revised term dates are now 

Spring Term 2022 
Training Day – Tuesday 4th January 2022 

Children return - Wednesday 5th January 2022 
Half Term: Monday 14th February – Friday 18th February 2022 

Children return – Monday 21st February 2022 
Term Ends: Friday 1st April 2022 

 
Summer Term 2022 

Training Day – Tuesday 19th April 2022 
Children return – Wednesday 20th April 2022 

May Day – Monday 2nd May 2022 
Half Term: Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June 2022 

Children return – Monday 6th June 2022 
Term Ends: Thursday 21st July 2022 – Change to previously published dates 

  

Yours Sincerely 
Miss H Cooke 
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